
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The City of Houston’s Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD) has initiated 

work on the 2014 Annual Action Plan and has scheduled its Fall Public Hearings on the Plan for 

Tuesday, December 10, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the Willie Lee Gay Hall at the Houston Community 

College South Campus located at 1990 Airport Blvd., Houston, TX 77051 and for Thursday, 

December 12, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the former Council Chambers at the City Hall Annex located 

at 900 Bagby, Houston, TX 77002, Public Level.  The purpose of these two (2) hearings is to 

gather the public’s input on community needs and budget priorities to help prepare the 2014 

Annual Action Plan, due in May 2014. 

 

Contact HCDD if special arrangements are needed (Interpreter, Captioning, Sign Language, or 

Other).  For more information on the Public Hearings, please contact Andrea Jones at (713) 868-

8300 or TTY/TDD: (713) 864-2734 or access HCDD’s website at www.houstonhousing.org. 

 


